From: ELLIS ELIZABETH

To: CouncilHearing English (CI-StPaul
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 40 seconds)
Date: Thursday, May 25, 2023 3:39:44 PM
Attachments: audio.mp3

My name is Elizabeth Ellis. I'm calling about the notice of public hearing regarding sound level variance
for the Li Muslim Festival that happens in my neighborhood. My address is 1039 Carroll. The issue of
noise is not as important to me. It does while it lasts. It's not pleasant, but what's more important to me
is the traffic. It clogs up the street, people park in front of my driveway, even though that's clearly
forbidden and the traffic issue seems to be very poorly. More moved around by. Their participants or
the people who are trying to help them who will come to me wanting to bribe me money if I'll just let
them either park in my driveway or in front of it. The traffic issues are far more important than the
sound level variance and | wish that you would please bring them up and address it at the meeting to
ask them to try to control it in a better way. There must be a better way. My phone number, although |
don't require you to call me back. | just need you to know that this is an issue that I've been dealing with
for as long as I've been living here and decide this time when | got your letter notice of public hearing
regarding this, that I will call and let you know.

You received a voice mail from ELLIS ELIZABETH.

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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